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COMPTROLLER SEAN SCANLON TESTIFIES IN SUPPORT OF CHILD TAX 
CREDIT 

(HARTFORD, CT) – Earlier this morning, Comptroller Sean Scanlon testified before the Finance, 
Revenue, and Bonding Committee in support of SB 771: An Act Establishing a Refundable Child 
Tax Credit.  

In his previous position as State Representative and Chairman of the Finance, Revenue, and 
Bonding Committee, Comptroller Scanlon was the lead proponent of creating a Connecticut 
Child Tax Credit and worked with Governor Lamont to create a Child Tax Rebate in 2022 that 
benefitted 369,883 Connecticut children and their families.  

“This policy is a win for Connecticut,” said Comptroller Scanlon. “We have an opportunity to 
show some leadership as a state in the fight against child poverty and make Connecticut more 
affordable for middle class families. Let’s pass this bill for the hundreds of thousands of families 
who are counting on us.” 

 

https://www.cga.ct.gov/asp/cgabillstatus/cgabillstatus.asp?selBillType=Bill&bill_num=SB00771&which_year=2023
https://www.cga.ct.gov/asp/cgabillstatus/cgabillstatus.asp?selBillType=Bill&bill_num=SB00771&which_year=2023
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FyNv0j08cKs


Watch Comptroller Scanlon’s full testimony. 

Comptroller Scanlon’s full written testimony can be found here.  
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